
 
 

Certificate of Appreciation 

 
Institute of Pharmacy Felicitates 

 

Dr. Manjunath Ghate 
 

for Receiving IPERS Principal of the Year 2018. 
 

This felicitation is awarded during Foundation Day celebration held on 1st October 2019. 
 
 
 
 
 

Prof. Manjunath Ghate 
Director 

Institute of Pharmacy 
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